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The Chargé d’Affaires ad interim of the United States of America
to the Secretary of State for External Affairs of Canada

Ottawa, August 19, 1981
No. 227
Sir:

I have the honor to refer to your Note Number FLE-1089 of August 14, 1981,
concerning the extension of the Agreement concerning joint participation in an
Augmentor Wing Flight Test Project, effected by an exchange of notes between the
Government of the United States of America and the Government of Canada done
at Ottawa on October 19 and November 10, 1970, as extended by exchanges of notes
done at Ottawa on December 5, 1974 and March 24, 1975 as well as May 31 and
July 18, 1977.

I have the honor to confirm that it is the desire of my Government to amend
this agreement as indicated in your Note of August 14, 1981, and to extend this Agree-
ment for a further period of four years, that is until July 1, 1985. Accordingly, I
have the further honor to confirm that your Note of August 14, 1981 and this reply
shall constitute an Agreement to that effect between our two Governments which
shall enter into force as of the date of this Note with effect from July 1, 1981.

Accept, Sir, the renewed assurances of my highest consideration.

PETER W. LANDE
Chargé d’Affaires ad interim

The Honorable Mark MacGuigan, M.P., P.C.,
Secretary of State for External Affairs,
Ottawa.



